
 
On the e-samadhaan portal of UGC there are no pending grievances of Distance education 

students. However, in some of the cases students have not mentioned their contact or registration 

details, such grievances were considered as partially resolved. The grievance redressal team keeps 

a keen eye on such issues and resolve them as and when the details are fetched.  

The below given screenshot is taken on 15 May, 2024.  

 

 


